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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
September 10, 2020 

 
Dear Oro Grande Community: 

 
The Oro Grande Elementary School District Board of Trustees is now accepting applications to 
fill a vacant board position . The applicant appointed to the position must live within the 
boundaries of the Oro Grande Elementary School District and will serve the term of 4 years 
(December 11, 2020 – December 13, 2024. The deadline to submit applications to the District 
office (19900 National Trails Hwy) on September 25, 2020 at 2:30 pm. 
  
It is the intent of the Oro Grande Board of Trustees to review applications, conduct candidate 
interviews, and appoint a qualified candidate during Open Session of the Oro Grande School 
Districts regular board meeting on October 14, 2020.      
 
Timeline to fill vacancy:  
September 10 – September 25, 2020– application window is open for eligible candidates 
October 14, 2020 – interview all qualified candidates and appoint candidate 
December 16, 2020 - appointed candidate to take oath of office  
 
California Requirements to hold public office as a school board member: 

● 18 years of age or older 
● a citizen of the state 
● a resident of the school district 
● a registered voter; and  
● not disqualified by the constitution or laws of the state  
● An employee of a school district may not be sworn into office as an elected or 

appointed member of that school district’s governing board unless and until he or she 
resigns as an employee.  

 
Please feel free to call 760-243-5884 or email maggie_franco@orogrande.org with any 
questions. 
 
Respectfully. 
 
 
 
Dr. Heather Griggs 
District Superintendent 
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